
We have vaccinated 89% of the Health Board adult population

with first doses and now have 85% of our over 18s fully

vaccinated with two doses. 

Farewell Newbridge… hello Pontllanfraith! 

The Mass Vaccination Centre (MVC) is finishing in Newbridge

Leisure Centre this week and transferring to Pontllanfraith

Leisure Centre. Patient clinics will resume from 2nd September

2021. 

Since starting at Newbridge MVC on 30th January 2021, over

157,000 vaccinations have been delivered, which is a

phenomenal achievement and testament to the efforts of all

those involved. The MVC has worked extremely well and has

been well-received by those who have attended. We are

incredibly grateful to local authority leisure staff, who have been

instrumental in supporting the smooth operation at Newbridge in

fulfilling car parking and meet and greet duties, and to

Newbridge School who afforded us the opportunity to use the

sports hall for the vaccination programme.   

We look forward to continuing our partnership with Caerphilly

County Borough Council in establishing the MVC in Pontllanfraith. 
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Not leaving anybody behind... 

The Mass Vaccination Programme continues to

support those that for many reasons may not have

taken up their vaccine offer yet.  There have been

clinics in the Ringland Hub in Newport and Abertillery

Comprehensive School, which have been very well

attended.  

Young people turning 
16 years old 

 

We can confirm that as young

people turn 16 years old, we

will be contacting them to

invite them for vaccination 

by letter.  

6th September - Car park in middle of Abersychan Village, Union Street, Torfaen NP4 7EW 

12 September - 2nd dose vaccines at the Pill Millennium Centre, Pillgwenlly, Newport NP20 2GH 

27th September - Iron Works Car Park, Torfaen NP4 9RL 

Monty the Wallich bus has also been out and about in Caerphilly and Torfaen local authority areas in

support of 1st vaccines, there has been a good uptake at all these clinics. 

If for whatever reason you haven’t had your 1st vaccine please get in contact or if you opted out and

have changed your mind please contact the booking team on 0300 3031373. 

Upcoming outreach clinics: 

Anyone who is aged 16 years and above or it has been 8

weeks since your first dose, you can now walk in to any of

our vaccination clinics to receive your vaccination.  

 

To find out where and when our upcoming clinics are,

please visit: Not vaccinated yet?

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-

vaccine/not-vaccinated-yet/

 

Call 0300 3031373 to book an appointment.  
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